
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Gerard J. Duffy <gjd@bloostonlaw.com> 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Sent: Thu Sep 14 15:46:30 2006 
Subject: Hector/Mustang and Indianhead applications 
 
The Agreement and Plan of Merger by and among Blue Earth Valley Communications, Inc., Arvig 
Enterprises, Inc., New Ulm Telecom, Inc., Hector Acquisition Corp., and Hector Communications 
Corporation was entered into on June 27, 2006.  It will not be effectuated until all necessary FCC 
and other regulatory approvals are obtained. 
 
  
 
Gerard J. Duffy 
 
 
 


